
Worried about a Child?
Safeguarding and Child Protection
If you have a concern about the safety or well-being of a child,
please speak to one of the following:

Dr D Nicholls 
dnicholls@twhf.org.uk

Mr Paul Holroyd
pholroyd@nyland-pri.swindon.sch.uk

Concerns about staff, volunteers
and contractors:

Principal

Concerns about the
Principal:

TWHF CEO


